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Dear Parents of Class 11 
 
Further to our letter sent yesterday, I confirm that the child in Class 11 has now received a positive 
PCR result as well. 
 
What you need to do now 

 Don’t worry 

 If your child has NO Covid symptoms they can come to school as normal, however even if 
your child has no symptoms you are strongly encouraged get your child a PCR test as they 
could be asymptomatic.  

 If your child develops covid symptoms, however mild, they MUST NOT come to school and 
should book a PCR test immediately and also isolate. 

 If you do book/or go to the walk in PCR centre in Coronation Square please email the results 
to admin@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk Could you state if your child has/has not got 
symptoms.  
  

 
Thank you for your understanding and we hope this will cause minimal disruption. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr G Mills 
Head Teacher 
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